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May 27, 2022 

 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We have made every effort to secure service parts for our product "3CCD Imaging 

System FT-203F".  Unfortunately, it has become impossible to procure service 

parts including light source lamps and to provide service support. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that the repair and 

maintenance services will be discontinued with the following dates. 

 

Discontinued Product:  3CCD Imaging System FT-203F 

All Repair Service Parts 

 

Repair service discontinuation:  December 28, 2022 

Maintenance service discontinuation: March 31, 2023 

 

We regret any inconvenience this notice may cause.  FiberTech appreciates and 

values our business relationship.  We look forward to your continued interests in 

our products. 

 

Best regards, 

 

FiberTech Co., Ltd. 

 

 


